THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

ADM

SUBJECT Administrative Council Meeting NUMBER 17
May 29, 1973 DATE May 30, 1973

Calendar Items

June 7 Dinner-discussion of Board of Governors, Morehead
Building, 7 p.m. on topic of response to HEW.
8 Board of Governors meets at 9:30 a.m., General
Administration Building.
26 Administrative Council meets at 2 p.m., General
Administration Building.
July 12 Dinner-entertainment for Board of Governors at
ECU, Greenville.
13 Board of Governors meets at 9:30 a.m., ECU, Greenville.
31 Administrative Council meets at 2 p.m., General

Administration Building.

tion Items
Thancellors who plan to be away on vacation for more than one week at
a time are asked to give the President's office the name of the person
who may be contacted during their absence.

Dr. West reported on the current status of the "state plan" for HEW's
Office of Civil Rights. Factual data requested by HEW will be supplied
promptly by this office. Chancellors were requested to file any further
comments they cared to make.

Mr. Robinson reported that recent legislation governing traffic and
parking vested responsibility in local Boards of Trustees, which would
be wise to examine their present regulations to determine whether changes
permitted under the new law would be advisable for their campuses.

Each campus is requested to supply Mr. Robinson with carbon copies of
letters of transmission to HEW regarding equal employment opportunities
compliance. :

Chancellors are requested to wait until they hear from this office be-
fore taking any action to implement the new statute defining residency
for tuition purposes.
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There was extended discussion of the appropriations bills enacted by
e 1973 session. Mr. Joyner's budget instructions will be mailed to
1e Chancellors on Friday, June l. These instructions are most important.

Other Items Discussed.

1. Consumer activities by organized student groups were discussed
extensively, as was the apparent trend toward a fixed rental charge
for textbooks.

2. Mr. Robinson reported on the legal status of the Campus Echo case,
and a lively discussion of the support for and role of campus news-
papers followed. ,

3. Mr. Kennedy reported that nominees for the 0. Max Gardner Award
were unusually worthy candidates. He also discussed the election
of members of local Boards of Trustees, and outlined plans for the
orientation of new members of the Board of Governors.

4, Drx. Stokes discussed developments relating to Fort Bragg programs,
and outlined steps being taken to solve problems in the field of
nursing.

5. The Council was advised that Mr. Victor Bryant's committee has be-
gun work on Chapter 3 of the Code dealing with the permanent
structure of the Board of Governors.
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